
Thank you for supporting Start Strong: Zambia in support of UNICEF USA. Money raised by 
clubs will support UNICEF's early childhood development e�orts in Zambia — with a focus on 
providing sustainable, community-based support to children, families and caretakers. 

CLUBS ASSOCIATED WITH THIS GIFT 

Club name  ______________________________________________     Club ID  _____________ 

Preparer's name  ________________________________________________________________ 

Email address  __________________________________________________________________

Club address  ___________________________________________________________________ 

City/state  _____________________________________________________________________  

Country  _______________________________________________________________________ 

Instructions: 
Make checks payable to the Kiwanis Children’s Fund and include your club’s name and SS:Z in 
the memo �eld. 

Return this completed form and check via mail: 
Kiwanis Children’s Fund 
P.O. Box 6457 – Department #286 
Indianapolis, IN 46206 
Attn: Start Strong: Zambia 

THANK YOU FOR SUPPORTING START STRONG: ZAMBIA AND FOR DOING YOUR 
PART TO CHANGE THE WORLD.

GIKC-324-084


